GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

i
No0.2019/V-1/IRVM/1/2 New Delhi, [7 qDecember, 2019

SDGMs/CVOs
All Zonal Railways/PSUs/PUs

Sub: Prompt submission of Investigation reports for complaints
received from CVC

Central Vigilance Commission, during review meeting held with Board
Vigilance, expressed concern over undue and long delays in submission of
Investigation Reports pertaining to cases of IR and FI categories.

2. As per Paras 503.1 & 503.4 of IRVM-2018, IR & Fl cases have to be
submitted to Commission within 12 weeks and 6 weeks respectively from the receipt
of reference from CVC. Further as per para 504.4 of IRVM-2018, PIDPI complaints
should be given the top most priority and investigation into such complaints should
be completed within 3 weeks and sent to Railway Board for enabling onward

transmission to Commission.

3 If due to unavoidable reasons, it is not possible to complete investigation

within specified period, the SDGM/CVO should personally look into the case and
seek time indicating progress made, reasons for delay and the date by which final
report would be sent to Railway Board so that Board Vigilance may approach

Commission for requesting the extension of target date of submission of report.

4 Necessary action may be taken immediately and reports pending in this

regard shall be furnished within stipulated time.
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This issues with the approval of PED(Vig) & CVO of Ministry.
(Srinivas Malladi)

Director Vigilance Engg(l)
Railway Board

Copy to:- All ED/Directors of Vigilance Dte of Railway Board.



